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We organized a dinner debate at our headquarters in Cocody city of Arts in front of INSAAC with a total 

of 60 participants on October 6, 2018. 

 

During this gathering our national leader of the FFPWU Mr BEUGRE Richard spoke on the preparation 

for marriage. After that President of YSP-CI Mr BROU Jean Marie offerd a speech exhorting to the 

young people's awareness of the consequences of premarital sex. 

 

Following this we had the chance to listen to a representative from the president of the voluntary Medical, 

medical student. Through this we could understand the advantage of keeping our body pure until marriage 

in order to avoid many diseases. 

 

After that we had questions and answers and our guests could give their point of view on on the issues 

spoken. This was a joyful and success because many people participated in this exchange and came out 

satisfied with answers given by our speakers. 

 

This dinner debate was a very rewarding experience because we learned many things that we did not 

know before. Again thank you very much to YSP-CI for this event, we hope it will not be the last. 

 

 


